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From:  
Sent: 02 February 2023 16:55
To: James Hare <j.hare@welhat.gov.uk>
Cc: '
<
Subject: RE: Application 6/2023/0001/TPO

** WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please 
be extra vigilant when opening attachments or clicking links **
Dear Mr Hare

I have this afternoon received from   his response on behalf of the Bell Lane 
Action Group to the above TPO Application, together with a copy of the AAA Tree Report dated

the 24th January 2023.

On behalf of A1 Dairies (Farms) Limited I completely support everything in   
response, and am very surprised to note the extraordinary differences between the AAA Tree 
Report and that submitted by the applicant.
Whilst I understand that you can only deal with this on arboreal grounds, it is very relevant that 
the applicant may have ulterior motives bearing in mind the potential road that would be 
needed if site BrP12a is granted permission for development. That road would cause the failure 
of the farm’s business as its best hay fields would be denied to it.
I am content for this response to be posted on your website.
Yours sincerely

A1 Dairies (Farms) Limited
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